enfora

May 2, 2012

FCC MODULAR APPROVAL REQUEST

To whom it may concern

This letter is to notify that Enfora is a subsidiary of Novatel Wireless and as such an exhibit submitted under the
Novatel Wireless brand for this product is applicable against the application for certification.

Sincerely

Rob Holden

el

Director, Certification
Enfora, Inc.
972-633-4400



